
Dear Editors and Reviewers: 

 

Thank you very much for giving us an opportunity to revise our manuscript entitled 

“ Sinusoidal Obstruction Syndrome: A Systematic Review of Etiologies, Clinical 

Symptoms and MRI Imaging Features” (manuscript ID: 47773). The comments are 

exceptionally valuable, inspiring, and constructive for our work. We have studied 

reviewer’s comments carefully and made extensive modifcation in accordance with 

the reviewers‘ comments which we hope can meet with your approval. Changes made 

from the previous article file were highlited in yellow in the revised manuscript. 

 Below, I will detail how we revised our manuscript (in bold) in order to address 

each of the comment (in italic) in the original decision letter.  

 

 

List of actions: 

 

1、 The grammer errors in our paper have been checked and corrected. 

2、 The detailed explanations have been added when the abbreviation of Tu san qi was first 

appeared. 

3、Article Highlights section has been re-written according to the guidelines listed 

4、Figure 1 has been modified to editable format (Powerpoint) upload as a separate file. 

 

Responses to reviewers: 

To Reviewer specific comments:  

1. Some abbreviations are abscure  - Tu san qi (4/13). 

Author’s response:  

We appreciate the reviewer’s comment very much and we have added the detailed 

explanation of -Tu san qi when the abbreviation was first appeared. (See Result of 



Abstract section, Line 2~3 in Page 2) 

2. In West, SOS were mostly secondary to HSCT..pehaps was. 

Author’s response: 

Thanks for reviewer’s advice! It was a minor grammatical error and we have 

corrected (See Conlusion of Abstract section, line 1). 

 

Responses to editor: 

To editor’s comments: 

1. Please write the article highlight section according to the guidelines listed below. 

Please don’t copy from the main text. 

Author’s response: 

We are very sorry for our incorrect expression in Article Highlights section, and we 

have re-written the Article Highlight section according to the guideline listed. 

2. We found that the content of the figures cannot be edited by our staff. Authors 

have to provide the figures as separate electronic files. Please upload the figures in 

the following vector or bitmap formats so that we will be able to edit them: 

 

1) Vector art formats: bw, Illustrator, EPS, WMF, EMF, FreeHand, CorelDraw, 

Color Map File, PowerPoint, Excel, IFF, etc. 

2) Bitmap formats: Photoshop, TIFF, GIF, JPEG, etc. 

Author’s response: 

Figure 1 has been modified to editable format (Powerpoint) upload as a separate 

file. 

 



Other actions: 

Protocol and registration section has been added and complemented (PROSPERO, 

registration number: CRD42019127258). 

 

We greatly appreciate for both your help and that of other reviewers’. We have 

carefully revised our manuscript according to the comments. All authors have read 

and approved the final revised version. We hope that the revised manuscript can go 

with your expectation for publication in World journal of clinical cases. 

 

Best regards, 

Bin Song 

 

 


